

Headteacher Andy Christoforou BEng, MSc

ABBEY COLLEGE, ABBEY ROAD, RAMSEY, HUNTINGDON, CAMBS. PE26 IDG Telephone: 01487 812352 Fax: 01487 811340 Email: Office@abbeycollege.cambs.sch.uk www.abbeycollege.cambs.sch.uk

JAJ

17th March 2016

Dear Parents/Carers,

This letter is a reminder that we have an important event for you and your child on Monday 21st March. The event is the Trial Exam release parents evening which takes place from 5pm to 7pm in the South Hall.

At the Trial Exam Release Evening we will provide you and your child with the following:

- An envelope containing the trial exam results combined with any previous exams and controlled assessments/coursework to give an overall grade (exactly as you would receive on results day in the summer)
- A letter outlining which 6th Form courses your child would be eligible for if this was the full results day in the summer
- A letter suggesting alternative 6th Form courses or subjects at Abbey College which would be suitable for your child if these had been the full results in the summer
- All the Year II teaching staff; they will be available to give advice and suggest ways to optimise the time remaining before the summer examinations and for Sixth Form study.

Please come along to the evening at any time between 5pm and 7pm and collect the envelope with your child.

If you are unable to attend we would still like to invite your child to collect their results. If they are not collected we will post them out the following day.

We look forward to see you on the evening.

Yours sincerely

Dr Newman

Deputy Head Teacher











